
Salhouse Weekly Update W/C 26th September 2022 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
All children from year one upwards and staff attended the E-Safety training at Broadland High 
School. 
I know some of you were able to attend in the evening.  Certainly much food for thought! Take 
a look at the links further down in the newsletter when you have time. 
 
It is lovely having our new staff on board and our new children have settled well. 
As ever, much to look forward to. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 

 
Next week 

 
Friday 30th September – Blue House cake sale 

 
Buy or bake then donate for the cake sale 

 

 
 

Looking ahead 
 
 

Monday 3rd October – Harvest Festival at All 
Saints Church Salhouse  

 
Children and staff will celebrate at All Saints 
Church Salhouse with Rev Darleen on 3rd 

October.  As a whole school, we would like to 
collect tins and non perishable to contribute 

to a local food bank.  If you would like to 
contribute, please drop in contributions to the 

office. 
 
 

Friday 21st October – FOSS non uniform day 
 
 

Monday 14th November – Flu immunisations 
 
 

Monday 21st November – Individual and 
sibling photographs 

 
 

Dance Classes 
 

Thank you to everyone who showed an 
interest in dance classes, unfortunately we are 

unable to run classes this term.   
 

Medication and inhalers 
 

All medication and inhalers were sent home at the end of the summer term but not all 
medication for children who need it has been returned to school this term.   

 
If your child needs medication or an inhaler it is important that you provide the school with the 

medication and a completed medical form immediately. 
 

The form has been attached and can be completed and returned electronically, alternatively 
paper copies are available from the school office. 

 
 
 
 



 

Salhouse Weekly Update W/C 26th September 2022 
E-Safety Session 

If you attended last night’s session we hope you found it informative.  You might find the 
following links useful 

Website: www.esafetytraining.org 
Facebook: EST E Safety Training 

Twitter: @JohnsThe2 
Email: info@esafetytraining.org 

NSPCC: https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/ 
 
 

Forest School 

 
Despite the rain years 5 and 6 have been enjoying forest school. 

Making woodland faces and dragonflies and wood whittling 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Changes to the Lunch Menu 
 

Thursday 6th October 2022 School Lunch Menu 
 

Change of dessert 
Wondrous Waffles – sweet waffle topped with sliced banana whipped cream and  

chocolate sauce  
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